
 

 

  

Sneaky Universe Newsletter – June 2023 
 What’s new at Sneaky Universe? 

 

The Kritta of the month is the Music Kritta. Who doesn’t 
like music? No-one!!  Singing, dancing or playing an instrument 
is so much fun. What is your favourite song to sing? What 
about your favourite dance? Do you play a musical 
instrument? We would love to hear from you. Share a picture 
you illustrated or a photo of you singing or dancing via email 
info@sneakyuniverse.com or on Facebook @Sneaky Press or 
Instagram @Sneaky Press.  

 

 

The product of the month is book 1 in the 
Monicow series – The Great Tiger Rescue. 
Join in the adventure as Monicow rescues a 
celebrity tiger from a very tall tree. Make sure 
you read this one before the next book in the 
series lands in the Sneaky Universe store. Get 
it now for just $10. See the details to the right 
and while you are there check out all our other 
cool books and merch.  

Product of the month 

 
 

Shop Now at the Sneaky Universe Store  

  www.sneakyuniverse.com/store   

 

The biggest news at Sneaky Universe is the launch of our 
very own YouTube channel @sneakypress. This is where we 
showcase our fabulous books in short book trailers. Just 
long enough to give you a taste of the fun. We are hard at 
work, adding a new trailer each week. So far you can see 
trailers for Different is OK, Did You Hear That?, The Book 
of Random Facts about Sleep, The Book of Random Facts 
about Space and The Book of Random Facts about Cars. 
The Book of Random Facts about Airplanes is currently in 
the final production stages and will be out soon – watch out 
for its trailer and our favourite illustrator Hasitha is 
currently working on the illustrations for two new titles – a 
new Monicow: Bovine Superhero story and a new picture 
book about Sustainability. Got an idea for a book? We would 
love to hear it! We could turn it into a new story. 

 
The Different is OK Kritta of the Month 
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 Find the solutions at: 

www.sneakyuniverse.com/newsletter 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Activities for June 
 

 

Horse Riding Sneaky 

Don’t forget to take a photo of your completed colouring and send it 
to us as info@sneakyuniverse.com. We would love to see your artwork! 
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 Find the solutions at: 

www.sneakyuniverse.com/newsletter 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          

 

 

 

 

 

 

Easy 
 

Help Sneaky Puss get to the saddle 

Harder 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


